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Physician-Administered Drug Claim Rejections 

Physician-Administered Drug (PAD) claims were found to be incorrectly rejecting for duplicate claim when a claim 

for the same recipient from the same provider for the same medication was submitted on consecutive days.  This 

issue was corrected effective February 14, 2014.  Claims submitted prior to this date will be reprocessed to 

reimburse providers for consecutive day administration of medications.  The adjudication of any reprocessed claims 

will be reflected on a future remittance advice. 


